Hungarian Divers Federation

H-1134 Budapest, Dézsa Gy u. 53
Phone. / Fax: +36-1-270-0117
Phone: +36-30-645-2821

e-mail: diver@netroller.hu

Dear Mr. / Ms. President, Budapest, 6™ J anuary 2010

Re: Official Invitation to the Hajdiszoboszlo6 CMAS Finswimming World Cup

On behalf of the Board of the Hungarian Divers Federation and the Organizing Committee of the 5th
CMAS World Cup 2010, I am pleased to invite your Club’s team to the CMAS Finswimming World
Cup — Pool 2010. It will be held on the 6™ and 7% March 2010 at the ,,Arpad” swimmingpool of

Hajduszoboszl6 — Hungary.

Enclosed herewith you would find the Race Rules and the necessary Entry Forms. You are kindly

requested to observ the entry deadlines and forward your nominations by the dates indicated.

We look forward to wéilcoming your team in Hungary.




